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Message:
Hello Members of the Committee,

The massive decision to change the
voting districts in Texas is one
that should come under extreme
scrutiny. Surface level
justification is not enough to
support that a plan of this
magnitude is truly in the interest
of the marginalized populations it
claims to support. The plan must
be peeled back, understood,
challenged, and verified. As
elected representatives working
under ethical standards, I believe
that the committee is trustworthy
to this end, and thus it would not
escape you that this plan will in
fact silence and destroy the voice
of Latino voters rather than
amplify them.

However, it is not always easy to
stand against the pressure of
unethical behavior veiled under
reason. If any small voice in the
storm might help you to fight for
the people you represent, I hope
that these words will give you
courage to resist external power
and strive for more balanced
representation rather than
surrendering your commitment to



serve the Texans you represent. So
many are relying on you to stand
up for them. Please fight back
against this.




